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NOTICE 
 
 

The Council of the Township of Wellington North will be holding a Special 

meeting of Council on Wednesday March 25, 2020.  Due to the declared 

emergency due to COVID 19, the meeting will be held remotely by 

teleconference.  Tonight’s teleconference does not allow for the public or 

press to listen to the meeting, but we are working on a platform that will 

provide broader access for future meetings. 

 

The agenda has been posted on the website and the draft minutes will be 

posted within 2 days of the meeting. 

 

We know during this extraordinary time there is an understanding of the 

need to proceed with Council business but also to protect the public, 

Council and staff.  We thank you for your patience. 

 

Dated: March 25, 2020 
 
Karren Wallace 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
519-848-3620 ext 4227 
kwallace@wellington-north.com 
 
 


